
Hello... 
 
I thank you all for your support of our scholarship program.. 
I only wish there were reports sent in from all our           
auxiliaries.  
I know each and every one of you has participated in a part 
of our scholarship program, you just have not sent in a     
report. You still have a few days left. 
 
I wish you all the best next year when a new South Carolina 
state chairperson takes my place. 
 
Hope to meet many of you at future meetings. Keep up the 
good work of supporting our veterans. 
 
Maureen Sedelow  
Auxiliary 10804 President  
SC State Scholarship Chairperson 2024-2025 
 


